
APRIL 
 
           3 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          10 Membership Meeting - Mass followed 
 by  a Potluck dinner - See Article - Page 2 
          13 PALM SUNDAY 
          17 ROMEO Luncheon 11 - 2 
          20 EASTER SUNDAY 
          23 Golf Leagues Starts 
          24 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          24 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
          24 KC Ladies Annual Celebration Lunch - 
 See Article - Page 3 
          26 & 27  State Convention in Appleton, WI. 
 
MAY 
 
            2 & 3 Tootsie Roll Sale 
            8 Membership Meeting - Sisters’ Apprecia- 
 tion night - See Article - Page 2 
          14 KC Ladies Spring day of prayer at  
 Redemptorist Retreat House - See 
 Article - Page 3 
          22 Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
          22 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. - Election 
 Of Officers 
          26 MEMORIAL DAY 
          30 Luke House - See Article - Page 2 
 
 PLANT & GARAGE SALE - DATE TO BE 
 DETERMINED 
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4527 DATEBOOK 

MAY 
 
26  Business Meeting 7:00 p.m. - (Donation of 
 Property to CMC) 
27-28 Plant Sale - See Article - Page 2 
29  Bountiful Breakfast - See Article - Page 2 
 
JUNE 
 
2 KC Ladies to Roth’s Cheese Factory - See 
 Article - Page 3 
4 Second & Third Degree at Dane 
9 Volunteer Appreciation and Youth Awards 
 Night - See Article - Page 2 
23  Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
23 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
30  Luke House - See Article - Page 2  
 
JULY 
 
4  INDEPENDENCE DAY 
7  KC Ladies to Aldo Leopold Center - See 
8  Article - Page 3 
14  Installation of Officers - See Article - Page 3 
28  Officers Meeting - 6:30 p.m. 
 Business Meeting - 7:00 p.m.  
 
 
NOTES 
 
Articles for the newsletter are due by the 10th of the 
month.  Contact Dan Kelly with any additions or de-
letions to the sick list as well as any deaths.   
 
GOLF LEAGUE NON-GOLFERS:  DON’T FORGET THE 
10TH HOLE AT THE CLUBHOUSE IS OPEN TO ALL 
KNIGHTS WHETHER GOLFERS OR NOT!  GOLFERS 
START ARRIVING AT 6:00 P.M. WITH THE EVENING 
ENDING AROUND 8:00 P.M.  PLEASE CHECK US 
OUT!   

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE: 

     I thank Tom Bergen, John Pinto and all the volunteers who helped 
collect funds at Shopko, Metcalf’s, Wal-Mart and the three parishes on 
Saturday, April 23rd and the weekend of April 29th and May 1st.   Your 
efforts helped us collect over $4,350, which was about $500 more than 
in 2015. 
     Jim Costello and his wife deserve a big hand for all their effort in co-
ordinating the Sisters’ Appreciation Night on May 12, 2016.  Jim sent out 
invitations to the nuns, contracted the entertainment which was excel-
lent and  worked on the meal with the Catholic Multicultural Center.  I 
thank the Ladies Auxiliary for their help in setting up and providing the 
flowers and dessert.  I also thank Dave Ryan, George Gilbert, George 
Scheenberg, Bobbette Hocking, Rod Keller and the boy scouts troop 102.  
Finally, I thank all the members and your significant others who attend-
ed to help make this a special evening for the nuns. 
     The Council is planning a plant sale the weekend of May 27th and 28th. 
If you would like to volunteer or donate plants please contract Paul  
Bariola. 
     We are planning a Bountiful Breakfast on May 29th.  Proceeds from 
this breakfast will benefit the Youth Summer Missions at Queen of 
Peace parish.  We are in need of help both Saturday the 28th and Sunday 
the 29th.  If you can volunteer, please contact Tom Parslow or John Fox. 
     The Volunteer Appreciation Night June 9th will honor all members and 
significant others who volunteer at the concession stand, Luke House, 
gathering produce for St. Vincent dePaul, Bountiful Breakfast and many 
other events during the year.   Also, we recognize the students who took 
first and second place at the Council’s Knowledge Contest and went on 
to the diocesan and state level.  We will also honor four eighth graders 
from the four parishes.   I thank Bill Thiemann for his effort in coordi-
nating these activities.  
     The slate of officers for the next fraternal year was presented at the 
April membership meeting and approved at the April business meeting.  
I thank all the members who agreed to continue on in the same position 
or accept a new position, like Chris Knapp, Jim Costello and our new 
member Kevin Boening.  The installation will be at the July 14th member-
ship meeting. 
     Finally, I welcome Spencer Sellner as a new member to our Council.  
Always, let’s try to recruit new members to join this great Council. 
   
Daniel Kelly 
Grand Knight 
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FOR WHOM WE PRAY 
Please include in your daily prayers the following Brother 
Knights, spouses and family members. 
 
Ray Genin   Jerry Quinn  
John Murphy   Hank Curran 
Gary Emerson   Ralph Richardson 
Gene Kruska   Ray Knudtson 
Eleanor Watson    
  
     
   PLANT SALE 
 
   May 27th and May 28th at the KC Clubhouse 
 
   It’s that time again.  Start saving your plants for our Annual 
   sale.  As usual, help is needed for the sale as well as for setting 
   up and taking down. 
 
   Time is 8:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m. each day.  Items can be dropped  
   off at the Clubhouse anytime it is open. 
 
   Any questions, call Paul Bariola at 273-0369. 
 
 

    
   LUKE HOUSE MEAL PROGRAM 
 
   We have the privilege of serving lunch at Luke House on 
   Thursday, June 30, 2016.  We carpool from the Queen 
   of Peace parking lot at 10:00 a.m., or you can meet us at 
   Luke House, 310 S. Ingersoll Street at 10:30 a.m. 
   Please let me know if you can help or if you have any 
   questions.  Thank you.  Dan Kelly - 608-213-3693. 
 
 
    
       
 

6/09 
6/09 
6/10 
6/18 
6/18 
6/19 
6/19 
6/24 
6/25 
6/26 
6/27 
6/28 
6/29 
6/29 

BIRTHDAY BOYS - JUNE 2016 
 
Francis Conner  
Donald Klink 
Walter Wiest 
Thomas Bergen 
Timothy Bergen 
Patrick Link 
Daniel Higgins 
Karl Kellor 
William Hamilton 
Gregory Norman 
Michael O’Leary 
Gregory Kopish 
Rev. John Norder 

 
     COUNCIL BOUNTIFUL BREAKFAST 
 
     Sunday, May 29, 2016 at the Clubhouse 

     8:00 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. 

     Cost:  $7.00 Individual $16.00 Family 

     Join your fellow Knights and their families for a delicious  
     breakfast and an enjoyable morning. 
 
 
 
    VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
   THURSDAY, JUNE 9, 2016 
 
   Cocktails - 5:30 p.m. Dinner - 6:30 p.m. 
 
   A thank you event for any Knight (and their spouse, or  
   significant other) who has volunteered in any capacity for 
   our Council this past year.  This includes everyone - officers,  
   event chairman, helpers, workers at the Stadium and the Kohl 
   Center, kitchen crews, set-up and cleaning volunteers, etc., 
   even if you helped pick up dishes or stuff after (or during) our 
   social events, or prayed for us. 
 
   The catered dinner is absolutely free to you and your spouse 
   (or significant other).  We do need an accurate count of 
   people attending. 
 
   Please call the reservation line at 288-9503 with your  
   reservation by June 6, 2016. 
 
    

THANK YOU  
 
A big thank you to all who participated at the Sisters’ Night 
Dinner.  I hope you enjoyed the evening.  If you have any 
ideas for future events regarding things that could be better 
or for the entertainment, please send me a message with 
your thoughts.  My email address is:  cosjc1@hotmail.com. 
 
Jim Costello 
 
KNIGHTS CLUB INC NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 
 
This is to notify the council members of a special meeting of 
the Knights Club Inc.  The purpose of this meeting is to au-
thorize the donation of the property at 5256 Verona Road to 
the Catholic Multicultural Center.  This meeting will be held 
on Thursday, May 26, 2016 at 7:00 p.m.  All interested mem-
bers of Council #4527 are invited to attend.  Any questions, 
contact the Grand Knight at 608-213-3693. 
 
 

6/01 
6/01 
6/01 
6/02 
6/02 
6/02 
6/03 
6/04 
6/06 
6/06 
6/08 
6/09 
6/09 
 

John Rossmeissl 
James Vandenberg 
Leland Lemens 
Michael Anderson 
Wayne Kuenzi 
Allen Haas 
William Thielmann 
Richard Reynolds 
Jerome Kotnour 
Dr. Bernard Jaeger 
Christopher Roe 
Luke Pribbenow 
Paul Bariola 
Jerry Thompson 
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LIST OF NOMINESS FOR 2016-2017 OFFICERS 
 
2016-2017 OFFICERS      NOMINEES 
 
GRAND KNIGHT  DAN KELLY * 
DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT JIM COSTELLO 
CHANCELLOR   KEITH KRUEPKE 
TREASURER   CHRIS KNAPP * 
WARDEN   FRED ZINGSHEIM * 
ADVOCATE   GENE MURPHY 
LECTURER   OPEN  
RECORDER   KEVIN BOENING 
INSIDE GUARD   THEODORE MIANOWSKI 
* 
OUTSIDE GUARD  DAVE RYAN 
FINANCIAL SECRETARY WILLIAM THIELMANN 
CHAPLAIN   FATHER JOHN NORDER * 
TRUSTEES (3)   MICHAEL MACH * 
    PAUL BARIOLA  
    JERRY THOMPSON * 
 
2016-2017 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 
 
PRESIDENT   TIM ENDRES 
TREASURE   DON WERSAL  
MEMBERS (2)   MICHAEL MACH * 
    OPEN  
 
2016-2017 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 
 
PRESIDENT   MICHAEL MACH * 
VICE PRESIDENT  JIM HONER * 
SECRETARY   MEL GRIFFITH 
TREASURER   DON WERSAL 
MEMBERS (2)   RAY SHUNK 
    PAUL STEINMETZ 
ADVISORS (2)   DAN KELLY * 
    WILLIAM THIELMANN 
 
 DENOTES FOURTH DEGREE MEMBER 
 
All through the long winter, I dream of my garden.  On the first 
day of spring, I dig my fingers deep into the soft earth.  I can feel 
its energy, and my spirits soar. 
 
  -- Helen Hayes 
 

 

 

   
  CAREER OPPORTUNITY 
 
  The Knights of Columbus is seeking a Field Agent for a career  
  opportunity representing their insurance program.  We offer  
  a complete benefits package with this full-time position.  In  
  order to qualify, one must be eligible for membership in the          
  Knights of Columbus.   For more information, please contact  
  Michael Roznowski, FICF,LUTCF General Agent,  
  608) 721-4057 or Michael.Roznowski@kofc.org. 

   

 

KC LADIES 

Have you made your reservation to join us on 
Thursday, June 2nd, when we will be touring 
Roth’s Cheese Factory in Monroe?  Reserva-
tions are due by May 25th by calling Ginny at 
848-8300.  We will carpool from the KC Club-
house at 9:00 a.m.  During our tour, we will see how cheese 
is actually made, and we even get to try samples of cheese.  
This cheese factory won the 2016 World Champion Cheese 
Contest that was held in Madison in March!  Ginny & 
Shirley found an interesting restaurant to enjoy lunch after 
the tour. It should be another fun excursion. 

Save the date of Thursday, July 7th, and join us as we visit 
the Aldo Leopold Center on the east side of Madison.  We 
will carpool from the KC Clubhouse at 9:00 a.m.  Our tour is 
from 9:30 to 11:00 a.m.,  with a personal guide from the 
center to give us great information. There is a $5.00 fee 
which you can pay when you come.  Call Rose Mary at 831-
0300 by June 30th to make your reservation.  And you know 
that lunch will follow at some interesting restaurant!  
Thanks, Rose Mary, for handling all the details for this day. 

Thanks to everyone who helped with Sisters’ Appreciation 
Night on May 12th.  In addition to the four ladies mentioned 
in last month’s Knight Letter, Lynn also stepped up and vol-
unteered to bake a dessert.  Thank you, Ladies!  As always, 
the dessert was excellent.  Thanks to all the ladies who 
helped distribute the dessert, hand out carnations, set up 
the tables, clean up afterwards, and wipe off the colorful 
tablecloths and put them away for the next time.  Thanks, 
most of all, for your presence and making this a special 
evening for all the Sisters.  

Remember that all wives, or widows, of KC members are 
encouraged to participate in our activities at any time. We 
do not charge dues nor have an official membership roster.  
We just gather to enjoy each other’s company and try new 
adventures, while growing in our Catholic faith.  For ques-
tions, call Betty Blumer at 277-9621.  
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2015-2016 OFFICERS 

Grand Knight  Daniel Kelly* 

Deputy Grand Knight Keith Kruepke 

Chancellor  Vacant 

Treasurer  Mike Collins 

Warden   Jim Costello 

Advocate  Gene Murphy 

Lecturer  Vacant 

Recorder  Chris Knapp* 

Inside Guard  Theodore Mianowski* 

Outside Guard  Dave Ryan 

Financial Secretary William Thielmann 
Chaplain  Father John Norder* 

Trustees  Michael Mach* 

   Paul Bariola 

   Jerry Thompson* 
*Denotes Fourth Degree Member 

Editor:  Dan Kelly 
Proofreader of newsletter:  John Pinto 
E-mail:  pinto@chorus.net 
 

2015-2016 KNIGHTS CLUB OFFICERS 

President Tim Endres 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Michael Mach* 

                 Open 

2015-2016 BADGER COLUMBUS CLUB (LLC) 

President Michael Mach* 
Vice President Jim Honer* 

Secretary Mel Griffith 

Treasurer Don Wersal 

Members Ray Shunk & Paul Steinmetz 

Advisors Dan Kelly* & Bill Thielmann 

 

RESERVATIONS/BUSINESS/BAR PHONE #288-9503 

RENTAL PHONE #288-9357 

Www.kc4527.org 

E-mail: kc4527@netzero.com 

 

Grand Knight’s e-mail -  dwkelly345@hotmail.com 

Home:  274-6009  - Cell 608-213-3693 


